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| Survey Overview

» Purpose: Gauge how the GWDB members felt
about
» the April 17 Board training,
« ideas for continuous Board development,

» confidence in executing the roles of responsibilities
of a Board member

» Population: Board’s 30 members at time of
the meeting

* Response: 17

 Link to survey:
https://forms.gle/3ejy7g94SSAEQ42A7
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Thank you for your dedication and commitment to serve on the Governor's Workforce Development Board.
Please share your thoughts on the Board training from the April 17, 2024 meeting (link to meeting

recording and link to training materials) and your ideas for overall continuous Board development. Also, please
share how confident you feel in executing the Board's roles and responsibilities.

Please submit your responses by Monday, June 10 as a discussion about this survey will be on the agenda for
the next Full Board meeting on Wednesday, June 12 from 2:00-4:00pm. Contact Katie Gilbertson with any
questions at kmgilbertson@detr.nv.gov.

Please provide your name *

Short answer text




GWDB Topics for Future Consideration

82.4%

Governor Lombardo's vision for
workforce development and roles of
GWDB

52.9%

Impediments for workers
(childcare, transportation,
housing, etc.)

47.1%

Governor's Reserve funding

41.2%

Workforce development
ecosystem governance

52.9%

Emerging workforce trends (Al,
skills-based hiring, etc.)

47.1%

Workforce development
initiatives outside of
WIOA

35.3%

Intersection of
between
workforce,
education, and
supportive
services

29.4%

State agency and local
board functions

23.5%

WIOA State Plan

17.6%

Title data
reporting

11.8%

Strategic
planning
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